
Dear Parent / Carer 

As part of our Fairtrade topic, Primary 5 will be hosting a stall 
stocked with a variety of Fairtrade products from the 28th       
November- 7th December.  

All products are supplied by the Paisley based organisation, Rain-
bow Turtle, and all profits will be donated back to Fairtrade.   
Rainbow Turtle work to reduce global poverty by raising public 
awareness of Fairtrade. All of the products we will be selling have 
been made in the improved working conditions and for the fairer 
wage that Fairtrade affords. 

Products will vary from chocolate bars to craft items, but all will 
range from approximately £1- £4. Pupils will have an opportunity to 
come and view the stall to see what is on offer over the first two 
days. Every class will then have a time to buy from the stall each 
day if they wish. This event is entirely optional and not all chil-
dren/ families will wish to participate. 

This was a hugely successful enterprise for last year’s P5 pupils 
who raised over £250 for Fairtrade, while developing valuable 
skills.  This year’s P5 children are excited to take part in the run-
ning of ‘Fizz Boom Fairtrade’ and look forward to serving lots of 
happy customers! 

   


